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25 November 2020 

 
 

Temporary Closure – Boulder Beach Carpark 
 
Ballina Shire Council wish to advise that Boulder Beach Carpark, Skennars Head will be temporarily 
closed from 6am to 1pm on Monday 30 November 2020. 
 
The carpark will be closed to allow asphalt sealing of the new adjacent pathway being part of the 
Coastal Recreational Walk (weather permitting). 
 
Council wishes to thank the community in advance for their patience during these works, and 
apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
For updates on the Coastal Recreational Walk visit ballina.nsw.gov.au/CoastalRecreationalWalk 
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